
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
April 30, 2002 

RE:     Ambit Microsystems Corp. 

FCC ID:  MCLT60H424 
 

I have a few additional corrections. Please refer to my original comments of April 27. 
 

1.) See item #6. There are eight points within DA 00-1407 which need to be addressed. Your 
response to me in the file named “Dear Bill.doc” addresses only four of these concerns. Please 
review. 

2.) See item #7 I can see no prohibition for co-location anywhere in the Manual. If I have missed it, 
my apologies. Please indicate where in the manual I may find it. 

3.) See item #11. Was this equipment tested in three orthogonal planes as required by ANSI 
C63.4?  

 
 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 
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